
 
 
 
Dear Riverview Parents, 
 
Greetings!  We hope you are enjoying the winter season.  It’s hard to believe that 2023 
is right around the corner!  Below are a few important items for your consideration this 
month: 

1. Strategic Plan – The Board approved our 2022-2025 Strategic Plan!  We know 
that many of you participated in this process (from surveys to town hall meetings 
to parent feedback sessions, etc.) and we thank you.  We are excited about a 
focused multi-year effort to make Riverview even better than it already is! 

2. Inclement Weather Survey – We are asking for your feedback on a brief, 1-
question survey emailed to you regarding inclement weather days. We will keep 
the survey open through the weekend and are hoping for a great completion 
rate.  It will take less than 1 minute to complete.  Thank you in advance. 

3. Upcoming Events – Remember, each school is keeping their events up to date 
on the District Calendar and District Athletic website.  We have some great 
upcoming sporting events and concerts and hope to see you there! 

4. Health and Safety – As is usual for this time of the year, viruses are circulating 
through all Pennsylvania schools.  Our health staff is encouraging all students 
and families to practice good hygiene (hand washing, sanitation, etc.) and be 
careful in noticing respiratory or gastrointestinal symptoms.  If your child is 
symptomatic, please keep them home and contact your local physician and 
school nurse for further guidance.  We encourage all families to get their updated 
flu and Covid-19 vaccines to keep our schools safe. Also, each school is 
equipped with free Covid-19 tests for parents and staff who need them.  Let’s 
work together to keep our spaces healthy and safe through the winter! 

5. Gratitude – The holiday season is a perfect time to give thanks.  We are 
extremely grateful for your support of our work and hope you feel that your 
children are receiving a high-quality Riverview education! It is an honor to serve 
you.  If any Staff member has made a positive impact on your child in 
2022, please reach out and let them know!  Gratitude matters and your children’s 
success is our top priority! 

We hope your winter season will be marked by loved ones, delicious food and happy 
memories.  Please enjoy a happy, peaceful, and safe holiday break.  As always, if you 
need anything, please reach out.  We are here to support you. 
 
Go Raiders! 
 
Sincerely, 
  
The Riverview Administration 
 

https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/Downloads/2022%202025%20Final%20Riverview%20Strategic%20Plan%20reader%20friendly.pdf
https://www.rsd.k12.pa.us/protected/MasterCalendar.aspx?dasi=&e=&g=&vs=13&d=&
https://riverviewathletics.org/

